
 

Our Ref: JP/RB/JAS 

 

 

24th March 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I would like to invite you to attend our Year 11 Parent Information Evening on Monday 

7th April 2025 from 5.30 - 6.30pm.  

 

This event is to provide Year 11 pupils with revision and examination support and also offer 

support from the school to parents/carers ahead of the forthcoming external examinations. 

Please can you enter the school via the main reception where you will be greeted by a member of 

the leadership team who will escort you to the room where the information evening is being held. 

 

The session will include how to best support your child to revise in the run up to the examinations 

and how to help them manage stress during this examination period. Doors will open at 5.20pm 

where you will register your attendance with a member of leadership and be guided to where the 

talk will take place. 

 

If you have any questions, please call the school on 01902-558222 to speak to Mrs Beazley 

(Deputy Headteacher) or email postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr J Phillips 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to follow us on social media. 

Facebook: https://bit.ly/3pV9Fhm 

Twitter: https://bit.ly/43tYv0J 

Instagram: https://bit.ly/3OmrbEP 
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